June 21, 1989

Mr. Donald Lynch &
Ms. Alison Chase

Dear Alison and Don,

Paterson is fortunate to have both of you so committed to her future. In
your own quiet way, you bring such wonderful creativity and vitality to the city.
Although I will miss having all your energy on the Hobart Committee, in my heart,
I am grateful for your loyalty to the town that needs you so much.

Thank you both for your generous donation to the adaptive restoration of the
Manor. We are beginning to move--furniture for Phase I has been ordered and
detailed plans for stripping walls, recessing conduit etc. are inching along. I think
I was put on earth this time to learn the virtue of patience!

I hope we can develop a mutual project with the Arts Council. It is always
alive and fun working with you. Again, warmest thanks for your support of
Hobart Manor.

Fondly,

Mary Ellen Kramer
Director of Community Affairs
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